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Thank you for 
choosing McLaren!

We were happy to meet you during your recent 
appointment and appreciate the opportunity to deliver 
high quality, patient centered care.  We want to ensure 

we are holding ourselves to the highest standards.  

You may receive a patient experience survey via mail or 
email.  We encourage you to share your feedback as your 
comments allow us to better understand what is working 

well and highlight areas of improvement.


